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Mark it on your calendar! October 5th at 5:00pm, Plane/Hangar wash.  

Jody Grigg will be BBQ host. Don't miss it! 

 

 

The next General Membership meeting is September 

28, 7:00pm at the Terminal building. 

October 5 at 5:00pm is the hangar/plane wash and 

BBQ at the hangar. 

The next Board meeting is October 12 7:00pm at the 

Hangar. 

General Membership meeting October 26 7:00pm at 

the Terminal Building 

 

New light is now installed outside the hanger door. 

 

PHASE I OF CONSTRUCTION AT THE NAMPA 

AIRPORT IS SCHEDULED TO CONCLUDE 

OCTOBER 11, 2004.  

Please be considerate of the other airport users and 

minimize the amount of time you block the taxiway 

while entering or exiting the hangar. 

A thank you goes out to the members that take the 

time to refill the water buckets and also put out 

cleaning supplies when needed. 

  

 

375:  New prop and spinner is in. Will be replaced as 

soon as scheduling allows. 300 hours left until TBO. 

686:  Elevator removed, repaired spars and replaced 

skin. ADF INOP looking for repair shop that will work 

on that unit. Replaced left wing strobe. New right 

Main. 

64L:  Back in the hangar after cylinder rebuild in 

California. 15 hours left until next oil inspection. New 

battery. 

91X:  New swing stop in door. 

29Q:  100 hour done. Compression good. No 

problems. Replaced broken ground stud on alternator. 

0YD:  Keys are in hangar, but no bag or fuel card. 

Replaced flap handle return spring. Replaced swing 

stop in door. 

 

We are still interested in stories and/or pictures of trips 

from the membership! Please remit to t-craft@spro.net 

or call James Ferdinand @ 724-3309. 
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Please be very careful to ONLY wash the windscreens 

in an up-and-down motion.  

Please update information on Schedule Master. This is 

the main line of communication from the Board and 

other members. 

Every effort should be made to use the T-Craft fuel 

cards while at the Nampa Airport. This saves the club 

.10 per gallon. If one is missing, or doesn't work, you 

can use one from any of our planes. 

  

 

The Board is hoping for a large turn-out for the 

General Membership meeting in October. We will be 

voting on the proposed changes to the Constitution. 

Please attend. 

 


